
          Appendix I 

Full Council 14th April 2025 

Report from the Playgrounds Committee  
 
Following agreement to award the contract for Bourdillon to Proludic, the team went through a 
process of fine tuning the final design & equipment. Pergolas were removed, the zip wire was 
upgraded to a higher quality option and green wetpour used for part of surfacing. Overall cost 
has been reduced to £200k 
 
The contract was signed on  9th April. 
 
Construction is scheduled to commence at the beginning of June with completion mid July. 
 
Communication with residents. 
Due to GGN Easter cutoff, an article will go into GGN for the May edition (submitted). 
Press release for Henley Standard being prepared (suggest we time for after Easter). 
Social media should be timed to coincide with GGN publication - Mid May. 
 
Communication with residents of Milldown Rd and Elvendon Rd + School. 
We will inform residents likely to be  impacted by construction work via leaflets to be distributed 
mid May. This will also be announced on Facebook Page. 
 
School will be informed via emails to the Head. 

 

 

 


